On Mon, 1/5/09, JMebrouk@kfshrc.edu.sa <JMebrouk@kfshrc.edu.sa> wrote: 
From: JMebrouk@kfshrc.edu.sa <JMebrouk@kfshrc.edu.sa> 
Subject: Nursing Conference in Jeddah April 2009 
To: shadiamai@yahoo.com 
Cc: JMebrouk@kfshrc.edu.sa 
Date: Monday, January 5, 2009, 5:06 PM 
  
Dear Shadia Yousef 
  
I am pleased to inform you that the Scientific Committee has selected your abstract for the Nursing Conference in April 2009 in Jeddah. (See the documents attached). 
  
Please reply to confirm that you have received this e-mail. 
  
I am looking forward to hearing from you. 
  
Kind regards, 

Jette Mebrouk, RN, MHS 
Program Director 
Nursing Education 
Nursing Affairs 
King Faisal Specialist Hospital & Research Center - Jeddah 
Phone: 02-667-7777 Ext.6260 Pager 3477 

